
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

 

Youth Dreams Project are delighted that your son/daughter are participating in The Youth Dreams 

Project Primary Schools Football Cup 2019 sponsored by Smart Move on Thursday 23rd May 

2019. 

 

The tournament is taking place at The Grange, Netherton, Peterborough and will commence at 

midday.  We would love it if you could come down and support the children.  

 

We will have a photographer on the day.  Please confirm below if you allow your children to be 

photographed and if you give permission for the photos to be used on our social media pages and 

website.   

 

Regards 

 

Luke Kennedy 

Youth Dreams Project 

07583 688413 

www.youthdreamsproject.co.uk 

 

 

Youth Dreams Project Primary Schools Football Cup 2019 at The Grange 

Thursday 23rd May 2019 

 

Name of pupil  

 

 

Name of School   

 

I give permission for my child to be photographed 

 

I give permission for photos of my child to be used on YDP social media, website + Advertising         

 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature 

 

 

 

 

http://www.youthdreamsproject.co.uk/

